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July 20th, 2023 

 

 

Dear SFUCCS Parents, 

 

Welcome to our first collective bargaining update. At this time, SFU Childcare Society will begin the 

bargaining process with the BC Government & Service Employees Union (BCGEU), the union that 

represents our SFUCCS educators, in the next week. We are happy to report that the parties have 

scheduled meetings from July 24-28, 2023 and we look forward to a positive negotiation period.  

 
I will continue to send updates via email to our parent contact list as we move forward in the bargaining 
process. These updates will also be provided on the ‘Bargaining Updates’ page of our website via the link 
below, which also includes a link to our FAQ sheet about the bargaining process. 
 
SFUCCS Bargaining Updates: http://www.sfu.ca/childcare/bargaining.html  
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rachel Day 

Executive Director | SFU Childcare Society 

Tel: 778-782-3226 | Fax: 778-782-3058 

Website: www.sfu.ca/childcare 
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